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Frances Birch

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 2:16 PM
To: Frances Birch
Subject: Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance Application Asian Street Food Night Market

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Frances Birch. 

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people: 

Subscribers of ENS - D17: CapitolRiver Council (1369 recipients)  

A sound level variance application has been received from Ka Vang, for an Asian Street Food Night 
Market event on Saturday August 9, and Sunday August 10, 2025 from 2:00pm-11:00pm with pre-event 
sound checks at 1:00pm on the event days. This event will take place at 425 Rice Street - Parking lot. 
Further details on this event will be forthcoming.  

  

Questions? Contact Us 
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